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Royal Cross Primary School                     

Lancashire’s school for deaf children 

 
 

 Dear Parents 

Anti – Bullying Week 

In response to an incident that occurred last week we have decided to hold a whole 
school week on Anti – Bullying. 

The behaviour of all our pupils is generally good and they are supportive, generous and 
kind to each other. However, from time to time things may happen in school that remind 
us all that we need to be alert and sensitive to certain behaviours that may escalate if 

we should do nothing. 

For this reason, we are taking the opportunity to work with all our children on the theme 
of Anti- Bullying to remind them of how we expect all our pupils at Royal Cross to behave 
to each other. 

The children will be having whole school assemblies and activities in class to explore and 
discuss this. 

It would a good opportunity for families to look at this together. If you could make the 
time to sit with your child and to discuss how they think they should ‘Stand up to Bullying’ 
and jot down their ideas on the paper provided we would be very grateful.  The children 
will also be doing this activity in school to help generate ideas. 

To help with this I will be handing out ‘Headteacher’ stickers and 5 House points to 

encourage the children to bring back their ideas to share with me in school! 

We have also put links on the school web site to help families at home. You can find 
these links in NEWS and in the CALENDAR links. 

 
Thank you for your support in this 

 
Bev Hennefer 
Headteacher 
25th June 2018 
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